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MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRIME MINISTER
c.c. Janice Charette, Nathalie G. Drouin

RESPONSE TO LETTER FROM THE HONOURABLE JAGMEET SINGH

(For Approval)

o On 3 May 2023, the Honourable Jagmeet Singh sent you a letter
regarding threats directed at Members of Parliament and their
families (Tab A).

o It is recommended that you respond with a letter sharing your
concern on this issue, and noting recent steps that have been taken
such as declaring Mr. Zhao Wei persona non grata, and a new
Ministerial Direction from the Minister of Public Safety to the
Canadian Security Intelligence Service regarding threats to the
security of Canada directed at Parliament and Parliamentarians.

o If you agree with this approach, please sign the letter enclosed at
Tab B.
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